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KS2 Online learning – Microsoft Teams 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As a school, we are now using Microsoft Teams as an online learning and communication 

environment.   

 

As part of their learning in Computing, your child has already been given training on this and 

has been accessing the platform in school.  Moving forwards, we are now looking at how this 

can be used for home learning too.  Each week, we will set a short task on the platform for 

the children to complete.  This will be linked to their current learning.  

 

Teams also has a ‘chat’ facility where pupils and teachers can interact in a safe environment.  

Each Team is closely monitored by both class teachers and SLT.  

 

Attached to this letter are clear instructions on how to access the platform from your own 

devices.  However, should you have any issues or problems, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Sissons   jsissons@appleton.hull.sch.uk 

Miss Crosby   jcrosby@appleton.hull.sch.uk 

Miss Howard   choward@appleton.hull.sch.uk 

Mrs V Peck   vpeck@appleton.hull.sch.uk 

Mrs S Bowman  sbowman@appleton.hull.sch.uk 

Mr C Murray   cmurray@appleton.hull.sch.u 
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